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Date May 11, 2017
Re: Council File # 16-0395
Honorable City Council 

c/o Office of the City Clerk 

Los Angeles City Hall 

200 North Spring Street, Room 395 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council requests that the following Community Impact Statement be attached to Council File 16-0395 regarding the Local Return Funding. 
COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council supports this motion. “The Council APPROVE and ADOPT a policy that would  dedicate at least two-thirds of the City’s share of future Local Return funding toward the reconstruction and rehabilitation of the City’s streets that are in “D” and “F” condition; and that the CLA and CAO, in coordination with appropriate departments, be instructed to report back with an expenditure and work plan that includes a minimum allocation of two-thirds of the City’s share of potential Local Return funding for a capital improvement program for street reconstruction and rehabilitation; and that the CAO, in coordination with the Department of Transportation, report on the amount of the City’s share of the Local Return revenue generated by the half-cent sales tax from Prop M.”
This Community Impact Statement is based on the action taken at the regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting on May 8, 2017, when the Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council adopted the motion by a vote of 14 yes, 0 no, 2 abstaining and directed that a Community Impact Statement be filed reflecting its position.  
Sincerely,
Ronald Ziff

President, SONC
